
June 6, 2024

To the City of Detroit Historic District Commission,

We are writing to request approval for a new roof at 2325 W. Boston Blvd, Detroit MI.

After our inspection and multiple estimates, it has been advised to replace the roofing material
ASAP. Our home insurance will not cover us with the current state of the roof as it ‘presents
severe damage with high likelihood of significant weather damage in the future.’ There is
irreparable damage that is causing our supporting beams to root from water leakage.

We have attached a brochure for asphalt shingle replacement as the slate replacement is
financially not viable. We fully support the maintenance of the building as a historic home and
are happy to replace the roof with the color SLATE from Timberline roofing.

Attached below are pictures showing deterioration of roofing.






